
29 April 2021 
 

Camellia Plc  
(the "Company") 

Final Results – Date of Announcement 

 
Camellia Plc will announce its final results for the year to 31 December 2020 on 4 May 2021. 
 
The Annual General Meeting of the Company will be held on Thursday, 3 June 2021 at 12.00 
p.m. 

  

Enquiries   
Camellia Plc  01622 746655 
Tom Franks, CEO   
Susan Walker, CFO   
 
Panmure Gordon  0207 886 2500 
Nominated Advisor and Broker   
Emma Earl    
Erik Anderson   
 
Maitland/AMO    07785 292617     
PR   
William Clutterbuck                  
 


